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I strongly oppose S.B. 210 as requiring people to vote in-person is a form of 

disenfranchisement for many, especially people of color, those living in rural areas, 

and people who cannot afford to take time away from work to stand in line at a polling 

place. Removing the ability to vote by mail disproportionately affects lower class 

voters who will inevitably face additional challenges to accessibility, including, but not 

limited to, transportation, childcare, and loss of income.  

 

Protect our right to vote by voting no on S.B. 210.  

 


